
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
March 28 - Rob & Becky Kohrt

April 7 - Steve & Karen Rose

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Bill Knox - Hunter Safety

Upcoming Programs
April 10 - Foundation//Club Assembly

April 17 - Richard Parker
April 24 - Steve Rose

Upcoming Events
April 17, Music Contest Area Level, Eagle Lake Village

April 4 - Paul Harris Society Dinner  at The Atlantis, Reno
April 5 - District Training Assembly at The Atlantis, Reno
April 26 - Salvation Army Food Drive/Highway Cleanup
May 16-18 - District Conference at The Nugget, Sparks

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		  Keri Richards
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Zeane Barber
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: admin@susanville rotary.com
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Karen Grosz at oksg29@gmail.com
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Last Week’s News

Susanville Sunrise Rotary presenter Dr. Owen Bateson, local astronomer 
and weather expert, discussed conclusions from 18 years of collecting 
weather data. His particular focus Thursday was on the effect of cloud 
seeding by PG&E on the level of Eagle Lake.

Rotary Music Contest Winners

April Is Magazine Month
Like attending a Rotary club meeting, reading Rotary magazines is an es-
sential part of the shared experience of being a Rotarian. When you pick up 
a Rotary publication, whether it’s Rotary Down Under in Australia and New 
Zealand, or The Rotary-No-Tomo in Japan, you’ll find that every single one 
does just what it’s meant to do: It informs, and it inspires. It keeps you up to 
date with Rotary news, brings you new ideas for your Rotary service, and 
tells stories that are relevant and meaningful to you. To me, these publica-
tions around the world are a tangible representation of Rotary’s greatest 
strength: that each club is a local, community-based entity, engaged in a 
truly global network.

This organization is incredibly large and diverse, and as much as we all have 
in common in Rotary, we are not a place where one size fits all. Our expecta-
tions of a magazine, both culturally and linguistically, are naturally going to 
be different. With our regional publications, Rotarians in Bulgaria can find 
out what’s going on in Rotary in Bulgaria, and what’s going on elsewhere in 
the Rotary world, along with the latest news from Evanston. Because each 
one of our Rotary publications belongs to the family of Rotary magazines 
– each one is, like every Rotary club, both fully local and fully part of our 
international identity.

One of the greatest privileges of being RI president is the ability to speak 
directly, every month, to every one of our 1.2 million Rotarians. It’s awe-
inspiring to me, as I write this, to think of all of you, sitting down in your 
living rooms or at the breakfast table or maybe on the train to work, reading 
these words, and then turning the page to find out what’s new in Rotary. And 
overwhelmingly, that is exactly what each of you does. Not just because your 
Rotary magazine turns up in the mailbox, or because you feel you have to 
– but because Rotary magazines are good magazines. I hope that when you 
pick up your publication – whichever one you’re reading right now – you get 
the same feeling of pride, and ambition, that I do.

Rotary magazines remind us that as Rotarians, we are all part of something 
larger than ourselves. They show us just how much we can achieve through 
Rotary. Through them, we see what our Foundation dollars do, we see 
what our fellow Rotarians are doing, and we are inspired to Engage Rotary, 
Change Lives even more.

Ron Burton
RI President, 2013-14

First Place Winner
Jack Antonucci

Guitar

Second Place: Tallon Sandoval, Violin
Third Place: Tessa Maire, Violin


